
30th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

CHRISTMAS CARD PROJECT

Our school Christmas card project is a hugely popular fundraising event for

school.

The children love creating designs, the parents enjoy seeing them, the

PTA/School raises lots of money and we get huge pleasure from making it all

happen!

Enclosed with this letter is a Christmas card drawing template.  Children will

need to create their design inside the box on the right of the template.

Parents should then complete the details on the left and return the template

to school by the deadline of Monday 18th October.

The templates will then be sent back to Digiprint Graphics Ltd who will

create proofs which will then be sent to you to place your order.  No money

should be sent to school.  Payment should be made online when you place your

order.  The deadline to place your orders is 22nd November.

Christmas card orders will be delivered to school on Wednesday 8th

December.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

FRIENDS OF ST. JOSEPH’S PTA


